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MARY DOYLE MP
FEDERAL MEMBER FOR ASTON


$1.8 MILLION FOR THE REDEVELOPMENT OF CARRINGTON PARK PAVILION



Federal Member for Aston Mary Doyle today announced that a re-elected Albanese Labor Government will provide $1.8 million for the Carrington Park Reserve Pavilion Redevelopment.

There’s growing demand for women’s soccer and cricket in our community of Aston. But right now, matches are limited due to the pavilion not having separate women's and girls' changing facilities. 

Redeveloping Carrington Park Reserve Pavilion will allow for more play, training and for local clubs to grow.

We will work in partnership with Knox City Council and the local clubs to help deliver the Carrington Park Reserve Pavilion Redevelopment.

Consistent with past practice, election commitments will be delivered in line with Commonwealth Grants Rules and Principles.


Quotes attributable to Mary Doyle MP, Federal Member for Aston

“The Albanese Labor Government understands that women’s and girl’s local sport is growing in our community. 

“That’s why we’re keen to invest in communities like Knoxfield.

“This election commitment will be a game changer for local clubs and provide modern, accessible infrastructure they’ll be able to use for many years to come.”

1st April 2025 

Media Contact: Russell Cook 9887 3890
	
	
	



Media Contact: Russell Cook 		
Level 1, Suite 4, 420 Burwood Highway
Wantirna South, VIC 3152
(03) 9887 3890
image1.png
MEDIA RELEASE





